
“We will know what it is to be created in God’s 
image when all are included.”

For more information regarding the 
Rejoicing Spirits experience or 
volunteering, please contact:

Deacon Korra Looschen at

klooschen@stphilip-co.org 

Jesus Cares
Join Rejoicing Spirits on Sunday, May 5, at St. Philip Lutheran Church, 
7531 S Kendall Blvd, Littleton, CO 80128 from 10:30-11:30am.

We will unite in activities, singing, laughing and loving God. Rejoicing 
Spirits is an inclusive worship space for people with cognitive and 
intellectual disabilities, their caregivers, families and anyone who seeks 
an open, joyful and creative worship experience. 

Future dates: June 2; July-no gathering; August to December-TBD 

Please RSVP to Korra Looschen at klooschen@stphilip-co.org 
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